
 
 
 

Date:   2nd February 2011 
 
Attendees: FD, JAB. JPB, PB, BOK, AL, ND 
 
Apologies: RS, MR 
 
 
 

Minutes of February Meeting (02/02/11) 
 
1. Outstanding Monies 
 
 Match fee’s etc, payable 
 
2. Match Results – Winter League 2010 
 
 Fur & Feather – Meadow View – Linnet – 22/01/11 
 
 1st Alan Lamb       46lb 0oz 
 2nd James Bryan       12lb 13oz 
 3rd Adam Hill       9lb 13oz 
 
 Golden Peg:   Mike Lewis (11th)   0lb 0oz 
 Biggest Fish (so far): Alan Lamb    15lb 12oz 
 
 
3. Winter League Results 2010 
 
 1st Alan Lamb    51 points 
 2nd James Bryan    40 Points 
 3rd Kev Smith    35 Points 
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4. Next Match – (Spring League) 
 
 16/04/11 – Meadow View – Linnet Pool 
 
 
5. Winter League 2011 
  

Matches all booked 
 
8th October   Partridge Lakes – Pine Pool 
15th October   Lloyds Meadow – Heron Pool (Top Pool) 
29th October  Charity Farm – Pool 1 
12th November  Lathom Fishery – Pool 
3rd December  Meadow View – Linnet (Fur & Feather Match) 

 
 
6. Supercup 2011 
 
 
 Squad (as listed at December mtg):- 
 

1. James Bryan (Capt)   2. Alan Lamb (Vice Capt) 
3. John Bryan     4. Adam Hill 
5. Frank Davies     6. Neil Davies 
7. Paul Rowlands    8. Kevin Smith 
9. Jim Bates     10. Tom Prescott 
11. Neil Turner     12. Mike Lewis 
13. Bill O'Keefe     14. Ken Whibley 
15. Colin Wibberley    16. Joe Fagan 
17. Mike Roylance    18. John Burgoyne 
19. Roy Sutton     20. Ray Wright 

  
 

Venue for 1st Round match: Meadow View – Linnet 
 
Practice match:   Sat 26th Feb  Peg Fee: £5 
1st Round match:   Sun 6th March Peg Fee: Paid by POHAS 

 
 
7. Bank Balance 
 
 £  3712.72      @ 25/02/11 + £200 Golden Peg money 
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8. Golden Peg 
 
 £278.00 (includes £200 shown above) 
 
9. Club Development 
 

‘PB’ advised members that from 1st February 2011 POHAS have been awarded 
ClubMark status after almost 18 months work. We are to be presented with 
certificate, time, date and venue to be arranged by ADB. Thanks particularly go to 
‘FD’, ‘JAB’ and to Darren Birch of ADB for all the work and support in us getting to 
this point. 

 
‘PB’ completed SPC1 child protection course as back up to ‘MR’ who completed this 
course as our Child Welfare Officer. ‘PB’ also completed Equity course and ‘JAB’ to 
do Equity course, date to be agreed. 
 
‘FD’ and ‘PB’ had meeting with school cluster group which covers Westbrook, Whittle 
Hall and Great Sankey North on 17th January. A presentation was made highlighting 
POHAS being able to offer coaching courses to schools as part of their extended 
services curriculum and subject to funding availability. Cluster group to discuss 
options with a view to coaching courses being run in the future. 
 
Great Sankey High School to publish POHAS advert in February or March issue of 
their magazine which is circulated to 1,800+ students, Governors and each feeder 
Primary School Head Teacher. 

  
‘PB’ to do a letter to be sent to each school with bullet points of our offer and 
opportunities. 

 
10. Bailiff Report 

 
‘FD’ commented on the removal of a couple of dead fish which are probably 
casualties of the recent ‘big freeze’. 

 
11. AOB 
 

A work party was undertaken on 15th January to remove dead fish and do a clear up 
around both Whitegate and Brownlee’s pools. Thanks to everyone who turned out to 
help, they were Alan, Frank, Ian, James, Joe, Neil, Roly and Paul.  
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Lymm angling club a while ago requested the use of Brownlee’s Pool to conduct 
fishing sessions with their Juniors. Further to more recent correspondence asking  
for evening sessions from May onwards, we politely declined as this would clash with 
use by club members. Have suggested they consider a day time (off peak) period, 
which would not then be an issue. No more news on this yet. 

 
Replacement signs required for both Whitegate and Brownlee’s brought about by 
weathering (at Brownlee’s), and vandalism (at Whitegate). ‘JPB’ and ‘BOK’ looking at 
obtaining prices. 
 
Funding bid sent in for National Fishing Month 2011 which runs from 16th July until 
14th August 2011. Looking to do four sessions as in previous year. 
 
Bag Pack at Morrison’s provisionally booked for Thursday 15th December. 

 
 No other business, meeting closed. 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Meeting – Wednesday 2nd March 2011 
 


